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STRATEGIC POLICING AND CRIME BOARD 
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1. “To what extent is the Chief Constable satisfied with the level of engagement by 

West Midlands Police officers in child protection strategy meetings in Coventry?” 
(Tim Sawdon to ask question) 

 
2. Could West Midlands Police further update the board on the last wave of recruitment. 

In the last HR report submitted to the SPCB it was reported that: 
 

“The current wave of recruitment has seen 30.6% of applications from BME 
candidates with the proportion stable at 30.8% of candidates progressing to national 
assessment. From experience this should produce c.30% intake for the November 
cohort.” 

 
How successful has West Midlands Police been in recruiting c.30% of the new intake 
from BME candidates? (Judy Foster to ask question)  

 
 

 
 
 
 

 

Questions from the Board on matters not on 
the agenda 
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